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This is a poor piece of legistlation that will destroy tech business confidence in Australia.
Please do not proceed with this bill.

Not all user of encryption are bad people.  Powers like these need judicial oversight and have the potential to
lead to serious breaches of citizens privacy.

Kind Regards,

Micheal Armstrong
Regional Manager Eastern Australia
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